
Orlando	Police	Department	Visit	
Several	members	of	the	Orlando	Police	Department	joined	the	students	and	staff	

of	Orlando	Science	Elementary	on	Wednesday,	October	25,	2016,	to	help	
students	celebrate	Red	Ribbon	Week.		Sgt.	Ruhl	and	Officer	Kirkpatrick	explained	

how	police	officers	help	us,	how	and	when	to	call	the	police	and	about	their	
safety	equipment.	Officer	Mercer	and	Corporal	McFarland	let	students	sit	in	

their	police	car	and	try	out	the	siren.		We	all	enjoyed	your	visit-	thank	you	for	all	
of	help,	OPD!	


